SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

August 1, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

CORRIGENDUM TO SDM 237, S. 2022 TITLED "ADMINISTRATION OF THE SECOND BATCH OF THE COMPUTER-BASED ENGLISH PROFICIENCY TEST (CB-EPT) FOR THE SCHOOL YEAR (SY) 2022-2023"

To: OIC, Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent Chief Education Supervisors

Curriculum Implementation Division
School Governance and Operations Division
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors/ OIC of the Districts
School Heads of Public Elementary, Secondary and
Integrated Schools
All Concerned

- In reference to SDM 237, s. 2022 titled "Administration of the Second Batch of the Computer-Based English Proficiency Test (CB-EPT) for the School Year 2022-2023", please be informed that the date of the administration of the said test will be on August 5, 2022, instead of August 2, 2022.
- 2. Other provisions of the aforementioned Memorandum remain in effect.
- 3. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

MIGUEL MAC D. APOSIN EdD, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent



Address: Banica, Roxas City Contact Number: (036) 620 2371 Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph